
 

   

 

 

     
 

 

 
 
 

 

Dear brothers and sisters: In these days 
following the Church’s celebration of the 
gift of the Holy Spirit at Pentecost, our 
catechesis turns to the sacrament of 
Confirmation, which “confirms” the grace 
of our Baptism and “anoints” us with the 
Spirit to bear witness to Christ before the 
world. Jesus himself, filled with the Holy 
Spirit, carried out his mission as the 
Lord’s Anointed, and after his death and 
resurrection, bestowed the Spirit upon 
his disciples, who went forth from the 
Upper Room to proclaim God’s mighty 
works (cf. Acts 2:11). As Christ was 
anointed by the Spirit at his baptism in 
the Jordan, so at Pentecost the Church 
received the Spirit in order to carry out 
her mission of preaching the Gospel to 
the ends of the earth. In Confirmation, 
Jesus fills us with his Spirit and makes us 
sharers in his own life and mission, in 
accordance with the Father’s saving plan. 
May this sacrament strengthen us to be 
ever docile to the promptings of the Holy 
Spirit, as we strive in all our actions and 
words to live fully the new life received 
in Baptism and to advance the Church’s 
mission in the world.  
General Audience  Wednesday, 23 May 2018 
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        May 10, 2018 

Associates, Secular Branch 

7 schools, Sisters, Brothers, 

Friends, Bishop, etc. meet at  

State Capitol to pay homage 

to our precious saint!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

        Our SHA girls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SSCC Associates SB Malia O Ka Malu Convent 734-2048 

            Newsletter                       Sr. Dolores Marie  341-3166 

GM Secular 

Branch and 

Associates 

Do not have 

meetings in 

June, 

July, and 

August 



1-Sr. Grace Marie Tom 

2- Sr. Dolores Marie Pavao 

6 – Frank Alensonorin 

8 – Mercedes V. Bugarin 

13-Fr. Patrick Travers 

15-Fr. Dedi Riberu 

16 – Adelino Vares 

18 – Lourdes Dela Pena 

19-Fr. Sudhir Nayak 

21- Fr. Donal McCarthy 

23-Sr. Joan Rita Cosme 

24-Sr. Regina Mary Jenkins 

 26- Fr. Paul Zaccone 

27- Fr. Brian Marggraf 

29-Fr. Paul Murtagh 
 

 

Associates and Secular Branch 

will NOT meet in 

June, July and August 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 First Friday –Sacred Heart 

2 First Saturday –Immaculate Heart 

3 Feast of Corpus Christi 
 Sisters begin Retreat with Fr. Ed Popish sscc 

 No GM Secular Branch Meeting 

8 Feast of Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

9 Feast of Immaculate Heart of Mary 
        SSCC Jubilee Celebration 

10 10
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 No Meeting with the Associates 

17 11
th
 Sunday in ordinary Time 

     Father’s  Day 

24 Nativity of St. John the Baptist 

 Last Sunday Adoration 

25 Mon. 12
th

 week in Ordinary Time 

29 Fri.  Saints Peter and Paul 

30 Sat. The First Martyrs of the  

  Holy Roman Church  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Associates meeting on May 13 began with adoration in the 

chapel; the theme was St. Damien whose feast day was May 10. 

After returning to the parlor, Sr. Dolores gave a power-point 

presentation entitled "Following in the Footsteps of St. Damien." 

This presentation recounted his life and work among the lepers on 

Molokai. Sr. Dolores also distributed a couple of handouts on St. 

Damien. In other news, Sr. Dolores informed the Associates that 

the bank account has more than enough funds to cover their 

pledge to send $50 a month to the Fiji mission. She also stated 

that the Associates will take a break during the summer and will 

resume their meetings in September. The Associates then gathered 

in the dining room for food and fellowship. 
                      (Big ‘Thank You’ to Karen Kim for the minutes!) 

 

 

Tentative plans are being made to have the sale 

at the Malia Convent probably toward the 

beginning of August. 

Wow, 

summer 

vacation is 

here! 

Gee, I’m just 

opening up 

my 

Christmas 

gifts! 

Founders of the Congregation 

of the Sacred Hearts of 

Jesus and Mary 

Father Pierre Coudrin, sscc 

Mother Marie Henriette  

         de la Chevalerie, sscc 

 

“Be good always and the Heart of Jesus will help you in your 

sorrows.  Especially have patience and charity toward all.” GF 

“In spite of your many occupations, you should have recourse 

to God unceasingly in all your undertakings.”  GM 


